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Grace was in an single car automobile accident on Wednesday, Feb-
ruary 20th at approx 6pm. She lost control in icy conditions and hit a 
tree with the side of her car. The impact caused her to sustain a trau-
matic DAI brain injury. She is in a coma in the icu at Morristown. She 
is currently undergoing treatment and if she survives the acute criti-

cal stage she may not “wake up” for some time. We ask that you 
please do not post her private details elsewhere on Facebook but 

you may share the information with all those that love her. This is a 
terribly painful time for our family. It is hard to update each of the 

people who love grace one by one. This will give us a place to give 
you updates and for you to place pictures and comments and stories 
that we can read to her everyday. Thank you all for your outpouring 

of love and support!  

We have some sad news, maybe you know our instructor Natalie from Hidden 
Pastures Fiber Farm, she has taught many classes at our store.  Her daughter 

Gracie has also taught classes, and in this picture was teaching felting!  She is 
the woman in purple at the head of the table.  On February 20th,  she was         

involved in a very serious car accident and is still in ICU.  Her family started a 
page on Facebook called Hope For Grace to keep everyone informed of her     
progress.  I know that you are all not on Facebook, but we wanted to let you 

know about this …..we hope you will keep her and her family in your prayers. 

Square’s for Blanket for Gracie & Family 
 
If anyone is interested in helping we are taking donations of knit-
ting squares for the Coziest Memory Blanket by Kemper Wray, 
use size 2 needles. If anyone needs help with the pattern, Mary 
Jane or myself will be able to help.   Please contact me with ques-
tions.  Donations can be dropped off or mailed to the store.   
Thank you, forever grateful ♥  
#warriorsforGrace #hopeforgrace #teamgracie   

We are very lucky to have you all in our lives.  It seems that 
when something traumatic happens to someone that you 
know it tends to make you rethink what is important in life.  
This store means so much to us.  The calming atmosphere 
the beautiful colors the people that come in each and every 

day….it makes us so happy!  But without you all it would not be the suc-
cess it is today!  So, we want to make sure that we say 
Thank You!  Thank you to our Winterberries Family, we 
look forward to seeing you on your  next visit.   



Just in time for St. Patrick’s day—Three Irish Girls—
Trunk Show has arrived!   

Just in time for the St. Patrick’s Day too! 
 

 

THREE IRISH GIRLS ARE BACK!!!! 
PLEASE CHECK THE CALENDAR 

FOR UPCOMING   

CLASSES!! 




